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I cannot believe that EIB 25-11 (R) – Proposed New Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC - Heat Illness and
Injury Prevention is even being considered! It's common sense that New Mexico is already losing
business and industry at an alarming rate. Enforce this rule and we'll see less small business owners
trying to start in our state and will take their business elsewhere. I think it would be far more
intelligent to require businesses to make part of their orientation training an education on heat
dangers and the need to stay hydrated. This is an overreach in great magnitude!


